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Dear Parents, 
 
I am writing to let you know about changes to the Leadership Team from September 2023.  
Governors have agreed to Ken Johnson reducing his time in school to 3 days each week as he 
approaches retirement. Following our recent internal recruitment process, it was also agreed that 
Leona Baffour would be Co-Head alongside Ken and lead the school on the days he is not in 
work; with these days most likely being Thursday and Friday. This will provide a seamless 
transition of leadership over the next year.   
 
Ken and Leona have successfully led the school over the last 16 years. Governors and I have 
every confidence they will work effectively as Co-Heads and lead the school on to greater 
success. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support for the school and wish you a 
safe and enjoyable summer break.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Laura 
Laura McMorran  
Chair of Governors  
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